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Robb Blyth: “1 didn™t have to travel. All the Kids came

to our place, we had Christmas at home,”

“What was
your favourite
part of the

Christmas
holidays?”

Cathy Monday: “Being with family and friends.”
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Tuesday, December 20

At 5:28 p.m, Fire fight-
ers responded to the
report of a two-vehicle
motor vehicle collision
in the area of Highway 7
and Trafalgar Road. Hal-
ton Regional Police and

ambulance were on scene
upon arrival. Fire staff dis-
abled both vehicles and
applied absorbent to leak-
ing fluids.
Tuesday, December 27
7:35 p.m. Fire fighters
responded to the report
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“What’s Your Beef?

Michelle Perkins: “Spending it with my family.”

g

Pat White: “Spending time with my grandchildren.”™

of a single-vehicle motor
vehicle collision on Five
Sideroad. Halton Regional
Police was on scene upon
arrival and advised fire
was not required.

7:54 p.m. Fire fighters
responded to the report
of a single-vehicle motor
vehicle collision on [0
Sideroad. While en route
Halton Regional Police
advised fire was not re-
quired on scene,
Wednesday, December 28

At 12:16 p.m. Fire fight-
ers responded to an alarm
activation on Highway 7.
Fire staff met with build-
ing personnel who advised
that they were testing the
fire alarm and had con-
tacted the monitoring
company. Confirmed false
alarm.

Friday, December 30

#:59 p.m. Fire fighters
responded to an unknown
odour investigation on
Churchill Rd. 5. in Ac-
ton. Prior to arrival, the
homeowners advised
there was a strong smell

coming from the fur-
nace vent on the outside
of the home. On scene,
fire staff, using detectors
found high readings of
carbon monoxide (CO)
outside the home near
the furnace vent, Fire
staft entered the home
and using detectors
found zero readings of
CO and found no issues
of concern. Fire staff
checked all the smoke
alarms and CO detectors
in the home and all were
operating fine. An extra
CO detector for the base-
ment was provided to the
homeowners.
Wecekly Safety
Message

Recent warmer and fluc-
tuating temperatures have
created unsafe ice condi-
tions on local waterways.
Conditions on ice can
change in an instant. Heed
warning messages and
stay off frozen waterways
if possible until colder
temperatures make safer
ice conditions.

> Put it in a letter to the Editor!
- 1t better than just chewing your cud!

Deadline is Tuesday at noon.
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